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Dear Families, 

We have been celebrating Children’s Mental Health Week through a 
variety of activities, which have encouraged children and staff to 
express themselves! Our ‘Dress to Express’ live sessons were great 
fun and we enjoyed watching the Oak Academy assembly at home 

and in school. You may have guessed what 
my favourite colour is! If you would like to 
find out more about how you can support your child, 
have a look at this website for some great activities.  

www.place2be.org.uk 
 

Our Remote Learning Offer 

Thank you for the feedback we have received so far from our questionnaire. 

Your comments have been extremely positive and helpful. 

https://forms.gle/togTAgu1sbxPtQeY8 

The teaching staff have learnt many new skills in order to deliver remote 

lessons and are enjoying seeing the children on a regular basis. If you would 

like to know how to edit PDFs, please see the explanation from Mr Baguley: 

https://www.loom.com/share/2730b8f1c1f945be9cc15b3a11fe2dc5 

From next week, we will be uploading the tasks from 6pm the day before, so 

that they are available for you to prepare in advance. We will be recognising 

Safer Internet Day on Tuesday 23rd February, the theme is ‘An Internet we 

trust’. If you need further support on how to keep your children safe online, 

follow this link to our website http://www.nevillroadjunior.co.uk/page/e-

safety/42873 
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Our ASPIRE Curriculum  

This half term the children have 

‘Persevered’ and created some 

excellent pieces of work.  In Year 

3 they have been learning about Stone Age 

Life and produced fact files using 

powerpoint. Year 4 have been comparing 

how life has changed since the Iron Age and the impact the Roman’s had on 

Britain. Year 5 and 6 have been investigating reflections and 

solutions in their Science lessons. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Track and Trace procedures 

Mrs Cliff will continue to Track and Trace for those children who are attending 
school. Please email covid@nevillroad-jun.stockport.sch.uk if your child has a 
positive Covid19 test.   

 
 

Please see the following link for the current lockdown rules: 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/national-lockdown-stay-at-home 

 

Stay safe and take care 

Mrs Cliff  
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